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Sunday Service Fellowship Book Recommendation

Cleric Robert Grizzell

Spanish Mass: 8 AM
English Mass: 1 PM

Please join us for Coffee and
felowship after the services

The Priest is Not His Own-
Ven. Fulton Sheen

Donations are appreciated

The Priest Is Not His Own by Fulton Sheen is a powerful reflection on
what it truly means to be a Catholic priest—someone who gives his

entire life in service to others, just like Christ did. Sheen reminds
readers that a priest isn’t just a religious leader; he’s a man who
sacrifices personal comfort to bring healing, truth, and love to a

broken world. It's a moving and human look at the hidden strength
behind the collar.

Cleric Robert is a seminarian for
the Polish National Catholic

Church. He is currently in the
processs of preparing for his

deacon and priestly ordinations

What is the solemnity of the Word of God

By Cleric Robert Grizzell
The Solemnity of the Word of God in the Polish National Catholic Church (PNCC) is a special day set aside to honor
and celebrate the sacred Scriptures. This feast reminds everyone that the Bible is not just an old book, but a living
message from God to all people. In the PNCC, the Word of God is central to worship, teaching, and daily life. The
Church encourages people to listen to the readings at Mass with open hearts, and to let the words of Scripture guide
their decisions, bring comfort in suffering, and give direction when life is confusing.

What makes the celebration of this day in the PNCC meaningful is its openness and warmth. The Church invites
everyone—no matter where they are in their faith journey—to grow closer to God through the Bible. Unlike some
churches that might focus only on tradition or doctrine, the PNCC emphasizes understanding, personal reflection, and
the importance of reading Scripture in one’s own language. This approach helps people feel welcomed and connected
to God’s message. On this day, there may be special blessings for Bibles, encouraging people to take them home and
read them with their families.

The Solemnity of the Word of God is not just about listening to Scripture during church services. It’s about building a
relationship with God through His Word. The PNCC believes that the Bible speaks to everyone—young and old,
married or single, hurting or hopeful. By reading the Word together as a community and in the quiet of our homes, we
become closer to each other and to God. The Church hopes that this celebration will inspire more people to see the
Bible as a gift and to live by its light every day.
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Greetings from Our Pastor: Rev. Dr. Marcus R.
Tinajero
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Contact us

+726-206-6679
sjapncc@gmail.com
sjapncc.org

1435 W Oaklawn Rd.
Pleasanton, TX 78232

Please contact the church
office/clergy and we would love to
help you in anyway.

Weddings, Quinceaneras, or
other events if you are interested in helping with

liturgy,worship, cleaning, or other
functions. please feel free to contact
the church office.

Volunteers/helpers needed

“Through Truth, Through Work, Through Struggle – We will triumph”

Greetings and hello, we're so blessed to have
you with us today, whether you're a regular
attendee or a first-time visitor, St. Jude The

Apostle is here to serve your faith needs. As a
father, educator, laborer, professional and yes

an ordained Catholic priest, we are here for
everyone from all walks of life, language, and

culture. I invite you to our Sunday Masses either
8am en Español or 1 pm in English.

 If it is your first time text or call  me at number
listed below for a taco and some coffee.

St. Jude the Apostle, pray for us!

Fr. Marcus R. Tinajero, PhD

With great joy and gratitude to God, the Polish National
Catholic Church invites you to celebrate the triumphant

occasion of Cleric Robert Grizzell’s Ordination to the
Subdiaconate and Diaconate! This sacred milestone marks a

profound step in his spiritual journey and service to God’s
people. Surrounded by prayer, family, and faith, Robert will

receive the grace of Holy Orders and take on the
responsibilities of proclaiming the Word and serving the

Church with humility and strength. Come and be part of this
joyful celebration—lift your hearts in thanksgiving and

witness the Holy Spirit at work in the life of one called to
serve. All are welcome to join in this moment of blessing,

unity, and hope!

Stay tuned for more details!!!

Cleric Robert’s Ordination
to Subdeacon/Deacon

July 26, 2025

@Holy Mother of the Rosary
Cathedral- Lanchaster, NY


